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Dear Alex,

Following up our phone conversation, just completed, attached are the two brochures that I picked up from
Assemblyman Buchwald's office, either when I first visited in February, or when I met with Dan in March: "How a Bill
Becomes a Law" and "The Legislative Process and You" - and the free-standing card/insert "There Ought To Be a Law",
each bearing the name and contact info of Assemblyman Buchwald's predecessor, Robert J. Castelli.

Kindly confirm that Assemblyman Buchwald now has his name on these same items for his constituents and visitors.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

914-4s5-433


